The Evergreen Center

Summer 2023 Newsletter

Evergreen Pride Day

On June 23", Evergreen was happy to celebrate its pride in being a diverse and inclusive school
for all. We had an ice cream social for all the students to enjoy.

Student Awards Ceremony

In June we also celebrated our students’ accomplishments. Acknowledging our students’
strengths is such a joy for all of us to recognize!




Fovergreen «Innual Prom

This year’s Prom theme was “Under the Sea”. Even King Neptune showed up for the event. It’s
become a tradition to hold the event in our courtyard and it was a beautiful evening outside. The
students really enjoyed coming out dressed to the nines and everyone had a great time.




Vacation Week:

The students enjoyed their July vacation week, whether it was trips to the zoo, amusement
parks, museums, cook outs, waterparks, or other fun community activities.




Congratulations graduate!

Aladdin A. graduated on May 24th. You brightened our lives while
you were here at Evergreen.

We also said our goodbyes to Brian Lui-Constant who was our
Chief Clinical Officer for over 15 years. Good luck Brian! You will
be missed.

September 4th: Labor Day (no school)

September 9th: Friends and Family Day

October 9% Indigenous Peoples Day (no school)







